
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 4, 2008 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: 
Board Members Hull, Levey, Brumage, Robertson, Walton and Town Administrator Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $12,236.54 
 
Proposals for grading to the water tank site, as well as survey work for the Pumping Station have been 
received and reviewed.  Proposals will be signed and returned. View Engineering submitted 2 proposals for 
9,060. and 2,870. both of which have been accepted. 
 
Order for hydrant flags have been placed.  Flags have been delivered and the Town is currently looking for 
any students to earn volunteer hours for installation of flags. 
 
 No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 


